
Monday, 17th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that onMonday 15th July 2024, our year 4 and 5 children have been invited to
take part in a Festival of Sport at Newland School for Girls. On this day, the pupils have arranged a variety of
exciting sporting activities for our children to take part in including rounders, badminton, volleyball and even
welly throwing!

We will be travelling to and from the venue by foot and the journey will take approximately 20 minutes.

Children will attend the trip during normal school hours so please ensure that they arrive promptly at school
as we will be unable to wait for late arrivals.

Children must wear their PE kit and appropriate sports footwear. They will also need to bring:

- a packed lunch and a bottle of water (plus an extra bottle for throughout the day)

- a waterproof coat (just in case)

If your child is entitled to free school meals (FSM) a packed lunch will be provided by the school but if you
prefer you can send your child with their own pack lunch.

Further to this, we ask that you remind them of the high expectations for behaviour as they represent their
school off-site.

This is a fantastic learning opportunity for the children and we thank you for your continued support. Please
do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any queries.

Thank you,

Mrs Wardell, Mrs Collison, Mr Matthews and Miss Khan


